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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Attention Standley staff and Seahawks, this Friday, the Green Team is holding a festival 

during both lunches in honor of National Recycling Day. To participate in games and to 

earn prizes all you need is to bring your recyclables! Recyclables include any plastic 

bottles or aluminum cans!!!!  Prizes include sunglasses, slap bracelets, hacky sacks, and 

rubber duckies.  Save your recyclables now! 

 

Hey Seahawks!! Don't forget to bring in your canned food for the AVID Canned Food 

Drive that ends THIS THURSDAY!! The San Diego Food Bank needs your help! 

Remember AVID Club will give a sweet treat to the AP class that donates the most NON-

PERISHABLE ITEMS!!!  

 

The kindness quilt is being postponed until after we return from Thanksgiving Break. 

 

Congratulations to the Suns for winning our 3rd Place game yesterday.  Don’t forget, our 

annual 3 on 3 tournament is coming in March!  Thank you again to all that participated! 

 

Have a Willing Wednesday! 


